
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Buttercup Class  

Term 3 Newsletter 

2021 - 2022 

 

 

Welcome 

Happy New Year, Buttercup families! We hope you have all had a 

restful Christmas and New Year. This term we welcome Emma and 

Lauren to the Buttercup team. We will be starting Forest school and 

the children will have wonderful opportunities for building, exploring 

and cooking outside. 

 

 

This term our book is… 

 

 

 

 

 

Key Class information 

The children will continue to get free fruit 

for snack times. 

Forest School – Thursday mornings. Please 

ensure your child comes to school with a 

sutiable winter coat. 

 

 

 

Curriculum 

We will start this term by looking at seasonal changes 

and focussing on Winter weather, animals, clothes 

and activities – fingers crossed we do get some snow 

this term!  

We will be using our story to explore what snow and 

ice feels like and learn about freezing and melting. 

Our art activities will also link to our story. We will be 

using symbol cards to create simple sentences. 

To develop our social skills, we will be playing lots of 

games linked to our maths and topic, that will help us 

learn to take turns. 

In maths we will be using our counting skills, 

exploring 2D shapes, using them to make pictures 

and using balance scales to compare heavy and light. 

In the 4D room we will find out about animals and 

habitiats around the world and will be able to 

compare hot and cold places. 

 

 

 

 

 

Keeping in touch 

Please use the home school book to inform us of any important information relating to your child.  We will check it 

every day but please log into Tapestry for your daily class update.  Don’t forget to add any home experiences to 

Tapestry as this provides us with a valuable link to home. 

Any absence or to notify us of a medical appointment please email: willoughbypastoral@prioryacademies.co.uk 

Any general enquiries please email: willoughbyenquiries@prioryacademies.co.uk 

 

 

Buttercup Class Staff 

 

         

     
     

Kelly            Lauren            Nikki            Tina           Sophie        Emma 

Whole School Diary Dates 

19/1/2022  Sensory Coffee Morning 
(please book your place via 
the office) 

 
10/2/2022 Second dose covid 

vaccination for eligible 
pupils 
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